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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to voice my opposition to SB210. Vote by mail is the ONLY way to 

ensure everyone's voices are heard. In-person voting is impossible for some people 

due to their schedules, or a lack of transportation. In-person voting is a back-door to 

voter suppression, as it disproportionately affects people of color and low income 

people. I urge a NO vote in this bill to retain the vote-by-mail system that was 

overwhelmingly approved by Oregon voters. 


